From: publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk [mailto:publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk] 
Sent: 16 June 2019 23:38
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 19/01047/OUT

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:38 PM on 16 Jun 2019 from Mr Bryce Wilkinson.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land North East Of Oxford Road West Of Oxford Canal And East Of Bankside Banbury 

	Proposal:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Outline planning application for a residential development of up to 850 dwellings; green infrastructure including formal (playing fields with changing rooms, allotments) and informal open space, landscaping; and associated infrastructure including a balancing pond; on land off the A4260, with access off the existing Longford Park access off the A4260 (Oxford Road), and a new access off the A4260 (Banbury Road). All matters of detail reserved, save for access. 

	Case Officer:
	No case officer assigned 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Bryce Wilkinson

	Email:
	

	Address:
	48 Swift Drive, Banbury OX15 4GQ



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I currently live in Longford park and the access and roads here are already horrendously congested with an accident simply waiting to happen. Due to the design of the roads and the fact no one parks their vehicles where they ought to, if we are to consider an additional (approx) 2000 car users based on 2-3 cars per family which seems to be the norm, this will put all our lives in danger and make getting around our estate hazardous in the extreme. 
With the Developers also failing to build shops and a new surgery as planned, Banbury simply cannot cope with many more residents. I have to wait 3 weeks on average for a doctors appointment just now, and there are fewer and fewer dentists accepting NHS patients. More residents, and in particular, more residents here, with access through our existing estate simply cannot happen.




